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Getting the books Economics Question Paper For October November 2012 now is not type of challenging means. You could not
single-handedly going next book hoard or library or borrowing from your associates to gain access to them. This is an
unconditionally simple means to specifically acquire lead by on-line. This online pronouncement Economics Question Paper
For October November 2012 can be one of the options to accompany you like having new time.
It will not waste your time. allow me, the e-book will entirely spread you new matter to read. Just invest little time
to right to use this on-line statement Economics Question Paper For October November 2012 as competently as evaluation
them wherever you are now.

Economic Growth and Poverty Reduction in Sub-Saharan Africa Andrew McKay 2015-10-29 After many years of disappointing
performance, Sub-Saharan Africa has shown impressive growth performance since the start of the millenium. However, the
impact of this on poverty reduction is still not well understood and this led the African Economics Research Consortium
in Nairobi to undertake a major collaborative research project on the linkages between growth and poverty reduction in
Sub-Saharan Africa. This volume is based on research undertaken by world leading researchers on major issues influencing
the extent to which growth can translate into poverty reduction. The volume includes two review chapters on the impact
of growth on poverty reduction, and on the impact of widespread poverty on economic growth, and argues that both
relationships are important for understanding how growth and poverty reduction interact. The volume focuses, in detail,
on the role of agriculture, the labour market, the informal sector, the industrial sector, the global context, and
macroeconomic issues. All chapters comprise an extensive review of the existing literature and highlight new and
important directions. As more information on the evolution of poverty and living conditions in Sub-Saharan Africa
emerge, this volume is important in helping to interpret and explain that evidence.
A Bigger Prize Margaret Heffernan 2014-04-08 Get into the best schools. Land your next big promotion. Dress for
success. Run faster. Play tougher. Work harder. Keep score. And whatever you do—make sure you win. Competition runs
through every aspect of our lives today. From the cubicle to the race track, in business and love, religion and science,
what matters now is to be the biggest, fastest, meanest, toughest, richest. The upshot of all these contests? As
Margaret Heffernan shows in this eye-opening book, competition regularly backfires, producing an explosion of cheating,
corruption, inequality, and risk. The demolition derby of modern life has damaged our ability to work together. But it
doesn't have to be this way. CEOs, scientists, engineers, investors, and inventors around the world are pioneering
better ways to create great products, build enduring businesses, and grow relationships. Their secret? Generosity.
Trust. Time. Theater. From the cranberry bogs of Massachusetts to the classrooms of Singapore and Finland, from tiny
start-ups to global engineering firms and beloved American organizations—like Ocean Spray, Eileen Fisher, Gore, and
Boston Scientific—Heffernan discovers ways of living and working that foster creativity, spark innovation, reinforce our
social fabric, and feel so much better than winning.
Flood and Coastal Erosion Risk Management Edmund Penning-Rowsell 2014-01-03 A new ‘Multi-Coloured Manual' This book is
a successor to and replacement for the highly respected manual and handbook on the benefits of flood and coastal risk
management, produced by the Flood Hazard Research Centre at Middlesex University, UK, with support from Defra and the
Environment Agency. It builds upon a previous book known as the "multi-coloured manual" (2005), which itself was a
synthesis of the blue (1977), red (1987) and yellow manuals (1992). As such it expands and updates this work, to provide
a manual of assessment techniques of flood risk management benefits, indirect benefits, and coastal erosion risk
management benefits. It has three key aims. First it provides methods and data which can be used for the practical
assessment of schemes and policies. Secondly it describes new research to update the data and improve techniques.
Thirdly it explains the limitations and complications of Benefit-Cost Analysis, to guide decision-making on investment
in river and coastal risk management schemes.
OECD Green Growth Studies Green Growth in Kitakyushu, Japan OECD 2013-05-23 This report studies green growth trends,
challenges and opportunities in the City of Kitakyushu, Japan.
New Perspectives on Corporate Social Responsibility Linda O'Riordan 2015-04-14 Providing a timely contribution to the
ongoing questions surrounding topics which are by definition subject to varying stakeholder interpretations, this book
addresses “the missing link” between theoretical CSR concepts and everyday management practice. It acts as a guide to
awaken managers to the advantages of adopting a CSR “mindset” when developing sustainable business strategies. The book
consists of three parts: 1) A theoretical realm which establishes the key concepts and rationale for the adoption of a
sustainable CSR approach, 2) A practical realm which addresses putting CSR and sustainability into business practice, 3)
An educational realm which proposes how to incorporate the concepts into teaching and training.
Comeback Charles R. Morris 2013-05-07 Charles R. Morris's The Trillion Dollar Meltdown (2008) was the first book to
warn of the impending financial crash in all its horrific scale and speed. Now, with Comeback, Morris reveals that the
United States is on the brink of a strong recovery that could last for twenty years or more. The great economic boom
times in American history have come because of fortuitous discoveries. Natural resources (coal first, then oil) fueled
vast economic and industrial expansions, which in turn helped create and supply new markets. The last genuine economic
game changer was the technology boom of the 1990s, which gave the U.S. a global competitive advantage for a while based
on electronics and silicon. One of the first writers and analysts in the U.S. to predict that the tech boom would lead
to a period of sustained economic growth was Charles Morris. In defiance of the recessionary times (in 1990), he saw the
coming boom. Now, in 2013, he sees the threshold of another. This time the gift is natural gas. The amount and
distribution of gas in American shale is so vast that it has the potential to transform the manufacturing economy,
creating jobs across the country, and requiring a new infrastructure that will benefit the nation as a whole. Because of
fracking, jobs that once would have been outsourced abroad will return home, America can become a net exporter of
energy, and cheap energy will provide the opportunity for innovation and competition. In light of this new opportunity,
and other complementary developments Morris explores in this book, the U.S. ought to be approaching the future with a
robust self-confidence it has not experienced in a while. But we could fumble it away. The gold-rush style of shale boom
companies does not make them good neighbors. A counter-reaction could put their industry, and the new era of national
prosperity, at risk. We also have a political system that has the capacity to spoil the benefits of this huge boon. If
the wealth locked in the continental shelf is not shared for the general economic good, but is instead exploited in
short-term profiteering, then many of the opportunities that exist will be choked off by a few very rich corporations.
Managing the great bonus of the vast store of cheap energy is going to become a defining political challenge in the
years ahead. At the threshold of a thrilling opportunity, Morris is a brilliantly perceptive guide.

Environmental Law: Text, Cases & Materials Elizabeth Fisher 2013-04-25 This new title offers a compact and complete
resource for students, featuring extracts from leading cases and articles alongside clear explanations and insightful
analysis from an experienced author team. This unique approach places environmental law in context, enabling you to
develop a clear and sophisticated understanding of this dynamic area.
Capital Failure Nicholas Morris 2014-08-07 Adam Smith's 'invisible hand' relied on the self-interest of individuals to
produce good outcomes. Economists' belief in efficient markets took this idea further by assuming that all individuals
are selfish. This belief underpinned financial deregulation, and the theories on incentives and performance which
supported it. However, although Adam Smith argued that although individuals may be self-interested, he argued that they
also have other-regarding motivations, including a desire for the approbation of others. This book argues that the trustintensive nature of financial services makes it essential to cultivate such other-regarding motivations, and it provides
proposals on how this might be done. Trustworthiness in the financial services industry was eroded by deregulation and
by the changes to industry structure which followed. Incentive structures encouraged managers to disguise risky products
as yielding high returns, and regulation failed to curb this risk-taking, rent-seeking behaviour. The book makes a
number of proposals for reforms of governance, and of legal and regulatory arrangements, to address these issues. The
proposals seek to harness values and norms that would reinforce 'other-regarding' behaviour, so that the firms and
individuals in the financial services act in a more trustworthy manner. Four requirements are identified which together
might secure more strongly trustworthy behaviour: the definition of obligations, the identification of responsibilities,
the creation of mechanisms which encourage trustworthiness, and the holding to account of those involved in an
appropriate manner. Financial reforms at present lack sufficient focus on these requirements, and the book proposes a
range of further actions for specific parts of the financial industry.
Change and Continuity in North Korean Politics Adam Cathcart 2016-11-03 In the years since the death of Kim Jong-il and
the formal acknowledgement of Kim Jong-un as head of state, the North Korean regime has made a series of moves to
further augment and consolidate the ideological foundations of Kimism and cement the young leader’s legitimacy.
Historical narratives have played a critical, if often unnoticed, role in this process. This book seeks to chronicle
these historical changes and continuities. Continuity and Change in North Korean Politics explores the stable and
shifting political, cultural and economic landscapes of North Korea in the era of Kim Jong-un. The contributors deploy a
variety of methodologies of analysis focused on the content, narratives and discourses of politics under Kim Jong-un,
tracing its historical roots and contemporary practical and conceptual manifestations. Moving beyond most analyses of
North Korea’s political and institutional ideologies, the book explores uncharted spaces of social and cultural
relations, including children’s literature, fisheries, grassland reclamation, commemorative culture, and gender. By
examining critical moments of change and continuity in the country’s past, it builds a holistic analysis of national
politics as it is currently deployed and experienced. Demonstrating how historical, political and cultural narratives
continue to be adapted to suit new and challenging circumstances, this book will be of interest to students and scholars
of Korean Studies, Korean Politics and Asian Studies.
Great Teachers Barbara Bruns 2014-10-28 This book analyzes teacher quality in Latin America and the Caribbean, which is
the key to faster education progress. Based on new research in 15,000 classrooms in seven different countries, it
documents the sources of low teacher quality and distills the global evidence on practical policies that can help the
region produce "great teachers."
The Civil Society Guide to Regional Economic Communities in Africa Odhiambo, Morris 2016-03-02 Since 1963, when the
African integration project was born, regional Economic Communities (RECs) have been an indispensable part of the
continent's deeper socioeconomic and political integration. More than half a century later, such regional institutions
continue to evolve, keeping pace with an Africa that is transforming itself amid challenges and opportunities. RECs
represent a huge potential to be the engines that drive the continent's economic growth and development as well as being
vehicles through which a sense of a continental community is fostered. It is critical therefore that citizens understand
the multi-faceted and bureaucratic operations of regional institutions in order to use them to advance their collective
interests.
Yearbook of the United Nations 2013 United Nations DPI 2018-03-19 With its comprehensive coverage of political and
security matters, human rights issues, economic and social questions, legal issues, and institutional, administrative
and budgetary matters, the Yearbook of the United Nations stands as the most authoritative reference work on the
activities and concerns of the Organization. Fully indexed, the Yearbook includes the texts of all major General
Assembly, Security Council and Economic and Social Council resolutions and decisions, putting all of these in a
narrative context of United Nations consideration, decision and action.
Education in the Commonwealth Caribbean and Netherlands Antilles Emel Thomas 2014-05-08 Education in the Commonwealth
Caribbean and Netherlands Antilles provides a contemporary survey of education development and key educational issues in
the region. The chapters cover: Anguilla, Antigua and Barbuda, the Bahamas, Barbados, Belize, Bermuda, the British
Virgin Islands, the Cayman Islands, Dominica, Grenada, Guyana, Jamaica, the Netherlands Antilles (Aruba, Bonaire,
Curacao, Saba, Saint Eustatius and Saint Maarteen), Montserrat, Saint Kitts and Nevis, Saint Lucia, Saint Vincent and
the Grenadines, Surinam, Trinidad and Tobago, and the Turks and Caicos Islands. The book includes discussions of the
impact of local, regional and global occurrences, including social, political and geographical events, on education
systems and schooling in the region. As a whole, the book provides a comprehensive reference resource for contemporary
education policies in the Caribbean, and explores some of the problems these countries face during the process of
development. It is an essential reference for researchers, scholars, international agencies and policy-makers at all
levels.
Central Banking in Turbulent Times Francesco Papadia 2018-03-09 Central banks came out of the Great Recession with
increased power and responsibilities. Indeed, central banks are often now seen as 'the only game in town', and a place
to put innumerable problems vastly exceeding their traditional remit. These new powers do not fit well, however, with
the independence of central banks, remote from the democratic control of government. Central Banking in Turbulent Times
examines fundamental questions about the central banking system, asking whether the model of an independent central bank
devoted to price stability is the final resting point of a complex development that started centuries ago. It dissects
the hypothesis that the Great Recession has prompted a reassessment of that model; a renewed emphasis on financial
stability has emerged, possibly vying for first rank in the hierarchy of objectives of central banks. This raises the
risk of dilemmas, since the Great Recession brought into question implicit assumptions that the pursuit of price
stability would also lead to financial stability. In addition, the border between monetary and fiscal policy was blurred
both in the US and in Europe. Central Banking in Turbulent Times asks whether the model prevailing before the Great
Recession has been irrevocably altered. Are we entering, as Charles Goodhart has hypothesized, into the 'fourth epoch'
of central banking? Are changes to central banks part of a move away from the global liberal order that seemed to have
prevailed at the turn of the century? Central Banking in Turbulent Times seeks to answer these questions as it examines
how changes can allow for the maintenance of price stability, while adapting to the long-term consequences of the Great
Recession.

On Unemployment, Volume II Mark R. Reiff 2015-10-07 With unemployment at historically high rates that show signs of
becoming structural, there is a pressing need for an in-depth exploration of this economic injustice. Unemployment is
one of the problems most likely to put critical pressure on our political institutions, disrupt the social fabric of our
way of life, and even threaten the continuation of liberalism itself. Despite the obvious importance of the problem of
unemployment, however, there has been a curious lack of attention paid to this issue by contemporary non-Marxist
political philosophers. On Unemployment explores the moral implications of the problem of unemployment despite the
continuing uncertainty involving both its causes and its cures. Reiff takes up a series of questions about the nature of
unemployment and what justice has to tell us about what we should do, if anything, to alleviate it. The book
comprehensively discusses the related theory and suggests how we might implement these more general observations in the
real world. It addresses the politics of unemployment and the extent to which opposition to some or all of the book's
various proposals stem not from empirical disagreements about the best solutions, but from more basic moral
disagreements about whether the reduction of unemployment is indeed an appropriate moral goal. This exciting new text
will be essential for scholars and readers across business, economics, and finance, as well as politics, philosophy, and
sociology.
The Two-State Delusion Padraig O'Malley 2015-07-28 Padraig O'Malley is the subject of the new acclaimed documentary The
Peacemaker “A thoughtful autopsy of the failed two-state paradigm . . . Evenhanded, diplomatic, mutually respectful, and
enormously useful.” —Kirkus, starred review Disputes over settlements, the right of return, the rise of Hamas,
recognition of Israel as a Jewish state, and other intractable issues have repeatedly derailed peace negotiations
between Israel and Palestine. Now, in a book that is sure to spark controversy, renowned peacemaker Padraig O’Malley
argues that the moment for a two-state solution has passed. After examining each issue and speaking with Palestinians
and Israelis as well as negotiators directly involved in past summits, O’Malley concludes that even if such an agreement
could be reached, it would be nearly impossible to implement given the staggering costs, Palestine’s political disunity
and the viability of its economy, rapidly changing demographics, Israel’s continuing political shift to the right,
global warming’s effect on the water supply, and more. In this revelatory, hard-hitting book, O’Malley approaches the
key issues pragmatically, without ideological bias, to show that we must find new frameworks for reconciliation if there
is to be lasting peace between Palestine and Israel.
Northeast India Bhagat Oinam 2018-05-11 Northeast India is a multifaceted and dynamic region that is constantly in
focus because of its fragile political landscape characterized by endemic violence and conflicts. One of the first of
its kind, this reader on Northeast India examines myriad aspects of the region – its people and its linguistic and
cultural diversity. The chapters here highlight the key issues confronted by the Northeast in recent times: its history,
politics, economy, gender equations, migration, ethnicity, literature and traditional performative practices. The book
presents interlinkages between a range of socio-cultural issues and armed political violence while covering topics such
as federalism, nationality, population, migration and social change. It discusses debates on development with a view to
comprehensive policies and state intervention. With its a nuanced and wide-ranging overview, this volume makes new
contributions to understanding a region that is critical to the future of South Asian geopolitics. The book will be of
great interest to scholars and researchers of contemporary Northeast India as well as history, political science, area
studies, international relations, sociology and social anthropology. It will also appeal to those interested in public
administration, regional literature, cultural studies, population studies, development studies and economics.
Health Policy in Ageing Populations: Economic Modeling of Chronic Disease Policy Options in Australia Agnes E.G. Walker
2013-12-10 "In a global environment of rapid increases in health expenditures, health policies in Australia and in many
other countries are currently undergoing major reforms. To contain future cost increases, accurate tools able to
identify and rank 'best value for"
Study Guide for CTET Paper 2 (Class 6 - 8 Teachers) Social Studies/ Social Science with Past Questions 4th Edition
Disha Experts 2019-10-10 The new edition of the book Study Guide for CTET Paper 2 - English 4th edition (Class 6 - 8
Social Studies/ Social Science teachers), has been updated with the CTET Solved Papers of July 2013 to Sep 2018. • The
languages covered in the book are English (1st language) and Hindi (2nd language). • The book provides separate sections
for Child Development & Pedagogy, English Language, Hindi Language and Social Studies/ Social Science. • Each section
has been divided into chapters. For each chapter an exhaustive theory has been provided which covers the complete
syllabus as prescribed by the CBSE/ NCERT/ NCF 2005. • This is followed by 2 sets of exercise. • The exercise 1 contains
a set of MCQs from the PREVIOUS YEAR Question Papers of CTET and various STET's. • The exercise 2, "TEST YOURSELF"
provides carefully selected MCQs for practice. • The book is a must for all the candidates appearing in the Paper 2,
Social Studies stream of the CTET and State TETs like UPTET, Rajasthan TET, Haryana TET, Bihar TET, Uttarakhand TET,
Punjab TET, Tamil Nadu TET etc.
Challenges to Teacher Education in Difficult Economic Times Joan Stephenson 2013-10-23 Teacher education in a financial
crisis – what are the consequences and how can probity be maintained? Education, like most other parts of everyday life,
is experiencing the challenges brought about by global financial constrictions. This book presents the experiences and
views of practising teacher educators from multiple countries and continents on how the melt-down in world economics has
affected and will continue to affect teacher education and concomitant experiences in schooling. The ramifications are
seen to extend into every aspect of teacher preparation, continuing staff development and teacher support, and there are
significant implications for the quality of teaching and learning, and the ethos and standing of the process of
education as a whole. Drawing on educational theory and social, political, and economic discourses, the book addresses
issues such as policy, philosophy, organisation, funding, resources, modes of teaching and learning, curricular change,
recruitment and retention, amongst others, and provides a snap-shot across diverse contexts. It aims to provide an
evaluative, analytical but reflective picture of teacher education in the light of the world economic crisis, whilst
exploring good practice and suggesting future strategies to develop the quality of teacher education and professional
support, teaching and learning. The volume provides an insight into the need for a new paradigm for teacher education:
one that involves teacher educators in devising a discourse of positive and radical change. It will be a valuable
resource for teacher educators, educational leaders, policy makers, educational commentators and teachers seeking to
engage with the scholarship of teaching as a means to engage in continuous professional development.
Economics of Land Degradation and Improvement – A Global Assessment for Sustainable Development Ephraim Nkonya
2015-11-11 This volume deals with land degradation, which is occurring in almost all terrestrial biomes and agroecologies, in both low and high income countries and is stretching to about 30% of the total global land area. About
three billion people reside in these degraded lands. However, the impact of land degradation is especially severe on
livelihoods of the poor who heavily depend on natural resources. The annual global cost of land degradation due to land
use and cover change (LUCC) and lower cropland and rangeland productivity is estimated to be about 300 billion USD. SubSaharan Africa (SSA) accounts for the largest share (22%) of the total global cost of land degradation. Only about 38%
of the cost of land degradation due to LUCC - which accounts for 78% of the US$300 billion loss – is borne by land users
and the remaining share (62%) is borne by consumers of ecosystem services off the farm. The results in this volume
indicate that reversing land degradation trends makes both economic sense, and has multiple social and environmental

benefits. On average, one US dollar investment into restoration of degraded land returns five US dollars. The findings
of the country case studies call for increased investments into the rehabilitation and restoration of degraded lands,
including through such institutional and policy measures as strengthening community participation for sustainable land
management, enhancing government effectiveness and rule of law, improving access to markets and rural services, and
securing land tenure. The assessment in this volume has been conducted at a time when there is an elevated interest in
private land investments and when global efforts to achieve sustainable development objectives have intensified. In this
regard, the results of this volume can contribute significantly to the ongoing policy debate and efforts to design
strategies for achieving sustainable development goals and related efforts to address land degradation and halt
biodiversity loss.
Study Guide for CTET Paper 2 (Class 6 - 8 Teachers) Social Studies/ Social Science with Past Questions 5th Edition
Disha Experts 2019-10-21
Coercive Care Bernadette Mcsherry 2013-06-26 There has been much debate about mental health law reform and mental
capacity legislation in recent years with the UN Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities also having a
major impact on thinking about the issue. This edited volume explores the concept of ‘coercive care’ in relation to
individuals such as those with severe mental illnesses, those with intellectual and cognitive disabilities and those
with substance use problems. With a focus on choice and capacity the book explores the impact of and challenges posed by
the provision of care in an involuntary environment. The contributors to the book look at mental health, capacity and
vulnerable adult’s care as well as the law related to those areas. The book is split into four parts which cover: human
rights and coercive care; legal capacity and coercive care; the legal coordination of coercive care and coercive care
and individuals with cognitive impairments. The book covers new ground by exploring issues arising from the coercion of
persons with various disabilities and vulnerabilities, helping to illustrate how the capacity to provide consent to
treatment and care is impaired by reason of their condition.
The Euro Trap Hans-Werner Sinn 2014-07-31 This book offers a critical assessment of the history of the euro, its
crisis, and the rescue measures taken by the European Central Bank and the community of states. The euro induced huge
capital flows from the northern to the southern countries of the Eurozone that triggered an inflationary credit bubble
in the latter, deprived them of their competitiveness, and made them vulnerable to the financial crisis that spilled
over from the US in 2007 and 2008. As private capital shied away from the southern countries, the ECB helped out by
providing credit from the local money-printing presses. The ECB became heavily exposed to investment risks in the
process, and subsequently had to be bailed out by intergovernmental rescue operations that provided replacement credit
for the ECB credit, which itself had replaced the dwindling private credit. The interventions stretched the legal
structures stipulated by the Maastricht Treaty which, in the absence of a European federal state, had granted the ECB a
very limited mandate. These interventions created a path dependency that effectively made parliaments vicarious agents
of the ECB's Governing Council. This book describes what the author considers to be a dangerous political process that
undermines both the market economy and democracy, without solving southern Europe's competitiveness problem. It argues
that the Eurozone has to rethink its rules of conduct by limiting the role of the ECB, exiting the regime of soft budget
constraints and writing off public and bank debt to help the crisis countries breathe again. At the same time, the
Eurosystem should become more flexible by offering its members the option of exiting and re-entering the euro something between the dollar and the Bretton Woods system - until it eventually turns into a federation with a strong
political power centre and a uniform currency like the dollar.
China in the International Economic Order Lisa Toohey 2015-04-16 This volume examines China's approaches to
international trade law, investment law, financial law, competition law, and intellectual property.
Average Is Over Tyler Cowen 2013-09-12 Renowned economist and author of Big Business Tyler Cowen brings a
groundbreaking analysis of capitalism, the job market, and the growing gap between the one percent and minimum wage
workers in this follow-up to the New York Times bestseller The Great Stagnation. The United States continues to mint
more millionaires and billionaires than any country ever. Yet, since the great recession, three quarters of the jobs
created here pay only marginally more than minimum wage. Why is there growth only at the top and the bottom? Economist
and bestselling author Tyler Cowen explains that high earners are taking ever more advantage of machine intelligence and
achieving ever-better results. Meanwhile, nearly every business sector relies less and less on manual labor, and that
means a steady, secure life somewhere in the middle—average—is over. In Average is Over, Cowen lays out how the new
economy works and identifies what workers and entrepreneurs young and old must do to thrive in this radically new
economic landscape.
Recent Developments in the South China Sea Dispute Wu Shicun 2014-05-30 The South China Sea region contains potentially
huge deposits of petroleum and natural gas, important shipping lanes and fishing areas, and is subject to a number of
maritime territorial disputes. This edited volume analyzes the most recent development in the South China Sea dispute
looking at the positions taken by China, the ASEAN countries, and the US. In recent years maritime joint development
zones have emerged as an important means to overcome deadlock in relation to maritime jurisdictional claims. This book
tests the applicability of joint development regime in this region and explores the prospect of joint development of
resources as a way to successfully manage the conflict in the South China Sea. Eminent scholars in the field of South
China Sea studies have contributed original chapters to the volume covering such issues as: the legal framework for
joint development; how joint development might work in practice; the challenges faced by and the prospects arising from
joint development; and the way forward for the region.
Economic and Monetary Union at Twenty David Howarth 2021-05-19 The contributions to this book examine the two main
asymmetries of the Euro Area as they have intensified during the second decade of Economic and Monetary Union (EMU): the
first between monetary union (more supranational governance) versus ‘economic’ union (less centralised governance); the
second between those Euro Area member states of the so-called ‘core’ and those of the ‘periphery’. EMU stands as one of
the European Union’s (EU) flagship integration achievements. Set up in 1999, with the large majority of EU member states
at the time, EMU was described as ‘asymmetrical’ even prior to its start. From the outset, it involved asymmetrical
integration in monetary and ‘economic’ union. Although a major element of the blueprint that paved the way for the final
stage of EMU, the concept of ‘economic’ union was insufficiently developed. The second decade of the single currency
gave rise to a second asymmetry, namely one between those Euro Area member states of the ‘core’ and those of the
‘periphery’. The ten contributions to this volume speak to one or both of these asymmetries, covering the major
political, political economy and policy dimensions of EMU and the ongoing debates about necessary policy and
institutional reforms to overcome these asymmetries and bolster Euro Area stability. The outbreak of the Coronavirus
(Covid-19) Crisis in 2020 created unprecedented socio-economic challenges for Euro Area member states, heightening the
perceived urgency of reform. The chapters in this book were originally published as a special issue of the Journal of
European Integration.
Crashed Adam Tooze 2018-08-07 WINNER OF THE LIONEL GELBER PRIZE A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK OF 2018 ONE OF THE
ECONOMIST'S BOOKS OF THE YEAR A NEW YORK TIMES CRITICS' TOP BOOK "An intelligent explanation of the mechanisms that
produced the crisis and the response to it...One of the great strengths of Tooze's book is to demonstrate the deeply

intertwined nature of the European and American financial systems."--The New York Times Book Review From the
prizewinning economic historian and author of Shutdown and The Deluge, an eye-opening reinterpretation of the 2008
economic crisis (and its ten-year aftermath) as a global event that directly led to the shockwaves being felt around the
world today. We live in a world where dramatic shifts in the domestic and global economy command the headlines, from
rollbacks in US banking regulations to tariffs that may ignite international trade wars. But current events have deep
roots, and the key to navigating today’s roiling policies lies in the events that started it all—the 2008 economic
crisis and its aftermath. Despite initial attempts to downplay the crisis as a local incident, what happened on Wall
Street beginning in 2008 was, in fact, a dramatic caesura of global significance that spiraled around the world, from
the financial markets of the UK and Europe to the factories and dockyards of Asia, the Middle East, and Latin America,
forcing a rearrangement of global governance. With a historian’s eye for detail, connection, and consequence, Adam Tooze
brings the story right up to today’s negotiations, actions, and threats—a much-needed perspective on a global
catastrophe and its long-term consequences.
Socio-Economic Human Rights in Essential Public Services Provision Marlies Hesselman 2016-11-10 There is a clear
overlap between securing socio-economic human rights for all persons and arranging adequate access to essential public
services across society. Both are necessary to realise thriving, inclusive societies, with adequate living standards for
all, based on human dignity. This edited volume brings together the two topics for the first time. In particular, it
identifies the common challenges for essential public services provision and socio-economic human rights realisation,
and it explores how socio-economic rights law can be harnessed to reinforce better access to services. An important aim
of this book is to understand how international socio-economic human rights law and guideposts can be used and
strengthened to improve access to services, and assess socio-economic legal and policy decisions. The volume includes
contributions from different continents, on a range of different services, and engages with the realities of different
regulatory settings. After an introduction that sets out the most important challenges for universal access to services
– including sufficient resources mobilisation, private actor involvement and regulation, or the need for improved checks
and balances – the book goes on to discuss current issues in services provision and socio-economic rights, as well as
explores the place and role of private business actors in the provision of services. In particular, it assesses how the
responsibility and accountability of such actors for human rights can be improved . The final part of the book narrows
in on the under-explored human rights concepts of ‘participation’ and ‘accountability’, as essential prerequisites for
better ‘checks and balances’. Overall, this volume presents a unique and powerful illustration of how socio-economic
human rights law supports improved access to essential public services for all.
Small States and International Security Clive Archer 2014-03-14 This book explains what ‘small’ states are and explores
their current security challenges, in general terms and through specific examples. It reflects the shift from
traditional security definitions emphasizing defence and armaments, to new security concerns such as economic, societal
and environmental security where institutional cooperation looms larger. These complex issues, linked with traditional
power relations and new types of actors, need to be tackled with due regard to democracy and good governance. Key policy
challenges for small states are examined and applied in the regional case studies. The book deals mainly with the
current experience and recent past of such states but also offers insights for their future policies. Although many of
the states covered are European, the study also includes African, Caribbean and Asian small states. Their particular
interest and relevance is outlined, as is the connection between their security challenges and their smallness. Policy
lessons for other states are then sought. The book is the first in-depth, multi-continent study of security as an aspect
of small state governance today. It is novel in placing the security dilemmas of small states in the context of wider
ideas on international and institutional change, and in dealing with non-European states and regions.
The Political Economy of Italy in the Euro Leila Simona Talani 2017-07-03 This book proposes an alternative political
economy framework in which to analyse the question of the credibility of international economic agreements, in general,
and monetary arrangements in particular. The focus is on European monetary arrangements, from the establishment of the
European Monetary System to the crisis of the Euro-zone. The analysis is predicated around the political economy of
Italy’s access and permanence in the Economic and Monetary Union (EMU). The author argues that the case of Italy, which
made a concerted effort to join the EMU in the first wave, is particularly striking. Support for the single currency was
widespread when it was introduced, yet something went wrong. Nowadays, its participation to the European monetary
integration process cannot be easily taken for granted, especially after the vicissitudes of the Euro-zone crisis.
Decent Work: Concept, Theory and Measurement Nausheen Nizami 2017-04-03 This book introduces readers to the concept and
theories of decent work and provides a framework for measuring it at the micro, meso and macro level in a given country.
Further, it addresses the importance of measuring decent work in today’s world and in connection with the different
challenges countries face depending on their respective stage of development. The essence of the book lies in
highlighting the practical applications of decent work in terms of its ability to deliver empirical measurements of
qualitative and subjective phenomena with a mixed-methods approach combining tools and techniques from economics and
statistics. Moreover, as the applicability of decent work is not confined to the IT industry and formal sectors of the
economy, the book also provides useful guidelines on how further empirical studies can be undertaken to measure decent
work in non-IT industries. As such, the book offers a rich compilation of empirical and theoretical contributions on
decent work designed to not only enrich readers’ understanding, but also promote awareness of the practical relevance
and technical aspects of the subject matter.
Co-operatives in a Post-Growth Era Tom Webb 2014-10-09 For the past three decades, neoclassical doctrine has dominated
economic theory and policy. The balance of power has shifted to protect private interests, resulting in unprecedented
damage to the environment and society, with no solution in sight as more austerity and less government continues to be
posited as the answer to the oncoming waves of crisis. It doesn't have to be this way. Featuring a remarkable roster of
internationally renowned critical thinkers, Co-operatives in a Post-Growth Era presents a feasible alternative for a
more environmentally sustainable and equitable economic system - specifically, the co-operative business model. With
more than 100 million people working in co-operatives and more than a billion members around the world, the time has
never been better for co-operatives everywhere to recognise their potential to change the economic landscape. An
essential book for students, policymakers and concerned citizens looking for a practical way to change the current
stagnant economic paradigm.
Celebrating the Third Decade and Beyond Prabir De 2018-02-02 The ASEAN-India economic integration has made substantial
progress in recent years. India’s engagements with Southeast and East Asia have received new momentum under the Act East
Policy (AEP). In 2017, ASEAN and India will be celebrating 25 years of their dialogue relations. The relationship is set
to deepen in coming days as ASEAN and India step up their collaboration across a range of economic and strategic issues,
including trade and connectivity, culture, people-to-people links, trans-national terrorism, and maritime security.
However, both of them have been facing several challenges which call for concerted efforts by ASEAN and India. With
ASEAN and India working towards establishing a Comprehensive Free Trade Area through Regional Comprehensive Economic
Partnership (RCEP) agreement, their cooperation will be key in promoting economic stability, competitiveness, growth and
integration in the region. This book is a timely initiative to review the past and suggest the ways to further

strengthen the economic partnership. It primarily deals with the economic integration issues between ASEAN and India,
and assesses policy priorities, effectiveness, implementation imperatives and challenges. Each chapter in this book
tries to capture essential features of the crosscutting issues and attempts to draw some policy implications. It will be
a valuable reference for policymakers, academics and practitioners. Please note: Taylor & Francis does not sell or
distribute the Hardback in India, Pakistan, Nepal, Bhutan, Bangladesh and Sri Lanka
The Arms Race in Asia Andrew T.H. Tan 2013-12-13 This book is the first systematic examination of the emerging arms
race in Asia. The global trade in arms is to a large degree underpinned by the strong demand for arms in Asia and the
Middle East, the two largest arms export markets in the world. Of these two regions Asia has become particularly
significant, led by the emergence of China and India as major powers. It is therefore not surprising that the rapid
military modernisation in Asia, accompanied by significant increases in the size and sophistication of armed forces, has
generated attention as to its trends, key characteristics, causes and implications. This phenomenon, which has become
evident since the end of the Cold War, has also been widely described as an Asian 'arms race'. This book evaluates the
key conceptual ideas which can shed light on this phenomenon, as well as examining the complex mix of internal, external
and technological factors that have led to its emergence. The volume explores the way in which the arms race is leading
ultimately to three distinctive blocs in the emerging geostrategic landscape: a loose bloc of US allies in the region; a
counter-bloc of potential US adversaries; and a neutral bloc of states with industrial age armed forces whose
allegiances will vary according to circumstances and geostrategic developments. The Arms Race in Asia concludes that if
the emerging arms race is left unchecked, it is likely that Asia will increasingly become a region of instability,
marked by conflicts and interstate wars. The book will be of great interest to students of Asian politics, strategic
studies, defence studies, security studies and IR in general.
Northeastern India and Its Neighbours Rakhee Bhattacharya 2018-10-24 This book explores — through extensive fieldwork —
the link between development and security, critical to India’s Northeast, within the context of the cross-border space
it shares with China, Myanmar, Bangladesh, Bhutan, and Nepal. For a long-term sustainable solution to serious issues
that include illegal migration and militancy, it proposes forging economic initiatives/collaborations and addressing
connectivity problems. @contents: 1. Security and Development: Understanding the Relationship 2. ‘China Factor’ and
India’s Frontier 3. ‘Myanmar Situation’ and India’s Northeast 4. ‘Bangladesh’s Transition’ and India’s Borderland 5.
‘Nepal Issue’ and India East and Northeast 6. ‘Peaceful Bhutan’ and Northeast India’s Hope
Global Economic Cooperation Rajat Kathuria 2015-11-23 This book discusses issues such as global financial crisis and
global governance, food security, energy sustainability, the global financial system, trade and protectionism, and
growth and employment. Since the outbreak of the financial as well as national debt crises in the Euro zone, the focus
of the G20 has shifted back to addressing short-term issues. These issues range from the dynamic effects of global
imbalances and the appropriate degree of financial sector regulation to questions of austerity versus growth and the
lack of a comprehensive framework for managing the international monetary system. A further issue is the relevance of
the G20 agenda for emerging market economies. Global economic recovery still remains fragile and downside risks to
global growth remain. Additionally, much of the agenda of the Seoul Development Consensus for shared growth launched in
2010 has yet to be fulfilled. A key discussion point in the book, therefore, is how to make a tangible and significant
difference in peoples’ lives by implementing an agenda of inclusive growth.?
One Korea Shepherd Iverson 2013-09-03 Peaceful Korean reunification would solve a growing nuclear threat, ease regional
and geopolitical tensions, and result in significant economic growth and cooperation in resource-rich Northeast Asia.
The central assumption of this book is that peace and reunification can be achieved by changing the underlying incentive
structure for all North Koreans, and by offering its leaders a safe, honorable and profitable way out of a deteriorating
situation. Economic stagnation and increased awareness of the better life beyond their borders has led to growing
dissent inside North Korea, while dynastic transition and the rise of a new generation of leaders may have opened a
window of opportunity for political acquiescence. This book outlines a strategy to incentivize reunification through a
Korean Peace Fund that provides an institutional framework for global elites, corporations and enlightened governments
to cooperatively raise $300 billion to give to North Korean power elites, military officers, and common people (over
five years) if they acquiesce and agree to reunify under South Korean political leadership. Kim Jong-un would likely be
hailed internationally for solving a problem that threatens the lives of millions.
Politics of the Global Economic Crisis Sreeram Chaulia 2014-03-21 A crucial commentary on the worst global economic
crisis since the Great Depression, this book argues for ‘Three Rs’ — Regulation, Responsibility and Radicalism — i.e.,
state regulation of finance, state responsibility towards society, and radical social movements to fight for economic
justice. It will interest scholars and researchers in international political economy, politics, international
relations, and economics, as also policymakers and the informed general reader.
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